
 FUSRAP Maywood Superfund Site
 Location of Administrative Records

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is announcing the closure of the Maywood Project 
Public Information Center located at 75A West Pleasant Avenue, Maywood and transition of the 
Administrative Record to online access only. 

USACE is addressing the Maywood site under the authority of the Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program 
(FUSRAP). Many of you are familiar with the project and we appreciate the support you’ve provided to USACE 
through the years. The project has maintained the Public Information Center office for many years to provide the 
public with detailed information about the project. The main resource available at the Public Information Center are 
hard copies of the Administrative Records which the USACE is required to maintain. We will continue to make the 
Administrative Records available via online electronic version. The official move will occur December 01, 2022 but 
the electronic documents are already online. The Public Information Center will be closed after November 30, 2022. 
The official Administrative Records can be found at:

www.fusrapmaywood.com 

The official New York District USACE website also contains project information and can be found at: 

https://www.nan.usace.army.mil/Media/Fact-Sheets/Fact-Sheet-Article-View/Article/487561/fact-sheet-maywood-
nj-formerly-utilized-sites-remedial-action-program-fusrap/  

We look forward to completing our work in Lodi, Maywood, and Rochelle Park and thank you for your support. 
Should you have questions regarding the move of the Administrative Records, you may contact Dan Kennedy, USACE 
Project Manager or Bill Kollar, project Community Relations Specialist at the addresses below. 

USACE
Dan Kennedy, P.G.
Project Manager
Phone: (917) 275-3373
Email: Daniel.M.Kennedy@usace.army.mil

Bill Kollar
Community Relations
Phone: (551) 999-5891
Email: William.kollar@aptim.com


